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FISCAL IMPACT OF PROPOSED LEGISLATION Measure:   HB 3250 
80th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2019 Regular Session 
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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Measure Description: 
Establishes Reporting Relief and Medicaid Transparency Task Force.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Legislative Assembly, the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) 
  
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on Health 
Care to the House Committee on Rules.  
 
The measure creates the 11-member Reporting Relief and Medicaid Transparency Task Force charged with 
reviewing: (1) state and federal laws governing the disclosure of public records; (2) the data reporting 
requirements established by law or in contracts for coordinated care organizations; (3) the data reporting 
timelines established by law or in contracts for coordinated care organizations; and (4) the types of data that are 
reported by coordinated care organizations but not made available to the public and whether there is a legal 
reason for withholding those types of data from the public. 
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Oregon Health Authority, the Department of Administrative 
Services, and the Legislative Assembly.   
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the House 
Committee on Rules.  
 


